
  

   

  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

 

We are so grateful for your support.  

 

The last few weeks have been a reminder to us of what Paul 

said in Galatians 6:9, "Let us not become weary in doing 

good, for at the proper time we will reap a harvest if we do 

not give up." 

 

Thank you for making this possible. 

 

Day of Kindness 

We believe our city needs to see our faith. On March 29, we went to the streets to 

share God's love with people through acts of kindness. We gave away free hugs, 

free cookies, and free coffee. This opened the door for us to pray with people. 

 

While we were praying for a man to receive a job, he received a phone call with a 

job offer. 

 

We met a lady who was open to the gospel, and she prayed to accept Christ at that 

moment.  

 

God is good! 

 

Visit from the Europe Leadership Team 

 

We were pleased to host the Europe Leadership team for the Assemblies of God 

World Missions. Our Europe Regional directors, Paul and Angie Trementozzi were 

with us. While they were here, Paul preached a great message at the international 



 

church.  

 

—  

Blessings, 

 

 

 

Steve 
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